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Miss Judy Joustra
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region One
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19416

Dear Miss Joustra:

Subject: Amendment for Nickel 63 to

NRC License Number 06-07945-01

As you suggested in our telephone conversation of June 25, 1987, I
am writing to have the NRC disregard our June 2, 1987 request for an
amendment to our license allowing the State of Connecticut, Department
of Transportation, to purchase and use a gas chromatograph containing
Nickel 63.

The manufacturer, Perkin -Elmer, has a general NRC license to
distribute this equipment; therefore, according to your office, it is
not necessary to amend our license.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, you may call me
at (203) 529-7741, Extension 66.

Very truly yours,
BB0105027
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